
The National Centre for Social Research’s recent report on racial prejudice shows an increase in self-

reported racial prejudices across the UK. 

 



The National Centre for Social Research has also recently released their British Social Attitudes 

survey that they have been producing for 30 years. Here are some of the findings that show the 

importance of our work and why we need to continue to educate young people about racism in all 

its forms.  

 


